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Objection to proposal(site R146#) 
The current level of local traffic and that generated by tourism already 
causes congestion on  
Fairbank as well as creating parking issues outside the houses on 
Fairgarth Drive. Any proposed  
housing or business development on site r146 will inevetibably exacerbate 
congestion as well as  
blighting the views enjoyed by visitors approaching Ruskins View and the 
Rugby Club. As well  
as the disruption caused to local residents it is highly likely to make 
the town less desirable to  
tourists which would adversely effect the towns fortunes and put it into 
decline. 
Ian and Annette Skillen  
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